
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Join Us in Making 2025 Better for Children 

with Facial Deformities. 

 
Christmas is just around the corner and we all know how hectic our lives can 

get in the run-up to the holiday season. 

 

But we are asking you to please spend just a few minutes watching this video 

about our latest mission to Vietnam. 

 

Each year, thanks to your ongoing support, we can change the lives of children 

with facial deformities forever. 

 

Not only performing surgeries but thanks to your efforts, Facing the World has 

collaborated with some of the finest hospitals in Hanoi to share knowledge, 

experience and medical techniques from Western doctors with our colleagues 

in Vietnam. 

 

This sustainable effort not only provides immediate care and treatment but also 

offers long-term solutions in training Vietnamese medics with the skills they 

need to make a real difference. 

 

But this is not enough. 
 

We want 2025 to be even better, with more children saved, more lives  

improved and medical treatment in Vietnam to be elevated to higher levels. 

And for this to happen, your continued support is critical. 

 
 

Many thanks for all you have done for Facing the World, and we look forward to 
continuing our journey to make lives better. 

 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 
Please find attached a video of our latest mission and an AI-generated podcast 

summarizing our work in Vietnam for your listening convenience. 

https://facingtheworld.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=61e83b4851c990c268fdf3bc7&id=f935dfb41e&e=c0c7964a38


 
 
 

 
 

https://facingtheworld.net/videos-2/

